
 

 
 

Sons of Norway Prospective Member Invitation 
Come and find out more about your local Fjellheim Lodge,  

meet current members, and enjoy a meal provided by the Viking Sisters! 
 

Fjellheim Lodge, along with the Sons of Norway Director of Agencies, is sponsoring 

a special luncheon and new member recruiting program on Saturday, March 17th, 

2018 at Viking Hall.  When you bring a prospective member, you and your guest will 

get your lunch FREE. 

 

The program will include a video presentation about the Sons of Norway  

and  will include testamonials about the lodge,  

and stories from our members about growning up Scandinavian. 

 

Members who will be attending but will not be bringing a guest, the cost is $10.00. 

 

Join us for the festivities at: 
 

Fjellheim Lodge – Viking Hall 
1045 Ford Street, Colorado Springs, CO 80915 

Saturday, 17 March 2018 @ 2:00 PM 
 

Reservations: Please Call Karen Ravnaas at 719-390-0621 


